
 

South Side Middle School 

67 Hillside Avenue 

Rockville Centre, NY  11570 

 

 

October 2013 

 

Dear South Side Middle School faculty members,  

 

 At our September 2013 PTA meeting, we voted to institute a SSMS PTA Grant Fund to 

be used for projects that further enrich the lives of the students at South Side Middle School. The 

specific projects will be initiated by teachers, parents, administration or other staff members and 

submitted to the SSMS PTA Grant Committee for consideration.  A grant may be awarded to the 

project(s) after careful review by the committee members and Ms. McGinn. 

 If you have any projects that you would like the grant committee to consider funding, 

please fill out the attached application specifying a brief description of the project, number of 

students who would benefit from such project, details of materials and staffing needed and the 

estimated cost of the project. Please attach any relevant details to your application regarding the 

estimated cost such as a catalog page, website link, etc.  

 We are excited to put our energies to good use to enhance the wonderful educational 

experience our children receive and we look forward to working with you. 

 If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Kathy Baxley 

(4baxleys@gmail.com) and/or Debbie Pandolfo (debbiepandolfo@aol.com). 

 

Many Thanks! 

South Side Middle School PTA 

Kathy Baxley and Debbie Pandolfo, Co-Presidents 
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